
  

 

 
  
 

 
 

 
                         Together we can do it – ka taea e tatou – together we are able 
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19th February 2021 

 
 

Finish of the Day 
School finishes at 3pm each day. 

Children are supervised by teachers 
until they are picked up by a parent 

or leave the school grounds. Please 
try to pick all students up before 
3.10pm. Our busy staff have lots of 

work to do when children go home 
in the afternoons and cannot do 

these tasks until all children are in 
the care of whanau.  
 

Lunches 
The children are enjoying the fresh 

lunches and fruit.  
Thanks for the positive feedback 
from whanau we receive. Here is a 

post from some happy parents. 
 
“ Just want to say how much our whānau 

appreciates the healthy school lunch 

programme provided by the kura. 

It's nice to see the tamariki enjoying 

the various lunch choices. Our son even 

said he enjoys the salad & vege's which 

is great, coz we sometimes struggle to get 

him to eat them at home Ngā mihi 

nui ki a koutou.” 
 

 Assembly 

We will start having a fortnightly 
assembly every 2nd Thursday 

afternoon at 2.30pm. Our first 
assembly will be on the 25th 
February. Everyone is welcome to 

join us. 
 

Mighty Mokau Trail Bike Ride 
If you are available on Sunday the 
28th of February to help at the 

Mighty Mokau Trail Bike ride please 
contact Maree Jones on 7529765. A 

portion of proceeds is donated back 
to support our school. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Home & School Meeting 

 If any parents or community 
members are interested in helping 
out with fundraising, hospitality and 

events please let the office know. 
This committee is not currently 

active but we are going to have a 
restart meeting on the 9th of March 
at 3pm at the school. 

 
Thank You 

Thank you to the Hofmans family for 
the beautiful wood chopping board 
they kindly donated for the kitchen.  

Thank you to Brian & Mary Gilberd 
for their kind donation we will let 

you know how we use it. 
 

Teachers Only Day  
We will be having a teachers only 
day on the 16th of April this is so Mrs 

Symonds and Matua Steve can 
attend a structured literacy course.  

 
Duffy Role Model Assembly 
 We are a Duffy school now so we 

receive books for the children to 
take home. We will have a Duffy 

theatre show later in the year. We 
will have Maria Gill here for a role 
model assembly on the 7th of April. 

 
Stationery 

We have the stationery here and 
ready to go, I have attached the 
price of the packs for each childs’ 

year group. Once payment is made 
you child will receive their pack. 

Internet banking or cash at the 
office is appreciated. 
Mokau School Board of Trustees 

15-3945-0267816-00 and please 
use you surname as the preference. 

 
Friday Fun Day  
On Fridays we have a pre-schooler 

get together with the junior class. If 
you would like to come along this is 

from 9am to 10.30am. 
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Covid Tracer App  
Please remember that all parents 

entering the school premises are 
required to scan the Covid Tracer 

App QR code or sign in. There are 
codes at the admin desk and 
entrance door.  

 
Policy review 

We are seeking parent feedback on our 

school policies. This is your opportunity to 

help shape our school. 

 
1. Visit the School Website http:// 

mokau.schooldocs.co.nz/1893.htm 

2. Enter the user name(mokau) 

3. Enter the password (mighty 

mokau) 

4. Follow the link to the relevant 

policy 

5. Read the policy 

6. Click the policy review button at 

the top right hand corner of the page. 

7. Select the reviewer type 

“Parent” 

8. Enter you name (optional) 

9. Submit you ratings and 

comments 

If you do not have internet access 

please contact the school office and we 

will provide printed copies for you. 

 

Swimming Sports 
The date for this is the 12th March at 

the Waitara Pools.  
We have swimming everyday please 
make sure swimming togs and 

towels are named. It is easier for 
the children if they have a swimming 

bag. Please fill in the transport 
permission form and return it to the 
school. 

 
Contacting the School 

If you have to get in contact with 
the school or would like to have a 
chat to the teachers. Please ring the 

school on 7529733. 
 
Dates to Note 

Feb 

28th Mokau Mighty Bike Ride 

Mar 

12th Tainui Swimming Sports @ Waitara. 

Apr 

7th    Duffy Role Model assembly 

16th Teachers Only Day 


